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Remember to take care of you,   
so you can take care of them.  

 

 

 

 

Are you a champion? 

Self-care can be difficult when meeting the demands of others. 
 

 Establish time off at home. 
 Take brain breaks away from the computer. 
 Remove notifications from your cell phone. 
 Ask for assistance when you need it. 
 Dress each day. 
 Drink lots of water and eat more vegetables. 
 Spend quality time with your family. 
 Read, journal or meditate. 
 Get enough sleep. 
 Exercise! Take walks and enjoy the fresh air. 
 Follow CDC guidelines  

  

Membership 
 

Enrollment for the 2020-21 school year has begun!  

Enjoy everything the BTA has to offer while showing your 
support for the profession as a business educator. Take 
advantage of special discount pricing for departments.  
 
The BTANYS has representation in important conversations 
when our work does not allow us to be there. We cannot do 
this without your support.  Have a voice, become a member.  
Join now! 
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Calendar 

 

Calendar 
 
 
September 14th   
Board of Regents Meeting 
 
September 22nd   
Webinar 4 pm – 5 pm  
A Deeper Dive into CTE LEARN  
The largest learning network for  
career and technical education. 
 
Register here 
 
September 29th  
Coffee Day 

 
 

 

 

   

 

 

 

  

          
       Introducing! 
 

Starting in September, the BTANYS will 
be providing you with professional 
development opportunities through live, 
monthly webinars.  

Missed a webinar?  

See our On-Demand webinars to view 
the recorded version. Increase your 
skillset and knowledge while earning 
approved CTLE credit! Free to members. 
  
 
 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/prevention.html
http://www.btanys.org/join.php
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1UN4X91xLXGrSBdSc4vKFoB_Wsgnc-IciPHeqLQW-TBo/edit


 

Francine Martella, President 

Questions? Suggestions? Concerns? 

Please feel free to contact me President@btanys.org 

  

Perkins V and the Census 2020 
What is the relationship between these two?  In addition to the needs assessment, Perkins V funding  

allocation is based on census data such as the size of the population in different age groups, the  

population’s per-capita income, etc. This money dedicated to career and technical education. In order 

for districts and communities to benefit, people need to respond to the census, which only takes a few  

minutes.  Due to COVID-19, the census deadline has been extended until September 30th.  
          .  

 
Congratulations 
            
              Michelle Leonardo 
                            Innovations Grant 
                            $500 winner 
 

     

                                 

                                Michael Viviano 
                           DECA Advisor of the Year 
                           $500 winner 
 
                               
 
 
                           Barbara Handy 
                           FBLA Advisor of the Year 
                           $500 winner            

 

We love freebies! 
 
For the month of September  
B.E. Publishing is giving access  
to the eReadiness Bundle for 
free. This software introduces 
students to the google tools.  
Sign up here. 

Did You Know? 
 

You don’t need to wait for the  
Monthly newsletter! The BTA is 
on social media. Search: 
 
BTA: Business Teachers 
Association of NYS  
 
@BTA_NYS    
  
Business Teachers Association 
of NYS    
 
 
 

 

https://2020census.gov/en/ways-to-respond.html
https://www.bepublishing.com/ereadiness/#free

